
LEE COUNTY ARCHERS 

Meeting Minutes 

A Planning Meeting was held on November 2, 2014 at the pavilion. In attendance were Lee 
Schiferl, Joe Samone, Bill Ziegler, John Lackey and Ben Brown. No motions were made or voted 
on. Two topics were discussed. 

Plans for the 2015 election of officers were discussed. 

There will be a sign up sheet posted in the pavilion for new officers and directors applicants. 
The signup will end November 30th.  Guidelines will be per Lee County Archers, Inc. by Laws. A 
qualification statement or paragraph can supplement the ballot application. 

Ballots will be sent out December 10th and must be returned by January 1st. The votes will be 
counted at the Board meeting on January 8th. 

There will be one vote per family. 

Plans for the FITA Field Shoot on November 15 & 16th. 

All the targets have been made. 

Help is needed clearing lanes and setting targets. Nov 13 & 14. 

Still need help with general cleanup around the pavilion and kitchen. 

Old tree stand to be removed. 

Cable will be taken down. 

Spray for fire ants and poison Ivy. 

Relocate a few bow hangers. 

Other news. 

A rider insurance policy was purchased for Board members. This will supplement the current 
insurance policy. 

Bill Ziegler 

 

  


